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for 
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WAIRARAPA LIBRARY SERVICE COMMITTEE 

 

Councillor’s Name 

 

Julie Riddell 

Meeting – Date & Venue 

 

 

 

Greytown Town Centre 

29 July 2014 2014 

Helen McNaught, Ewan Hyde,Cr M Palmers, Cr R Carter, 

Cr J Riddell(Chair),  Mbr L Hay. Librarians Cathie & Penny 

SWDC. 

Apology L Gittings. 

Key issues from meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Quarterly Meetings to start on 26 August 2014. 

 

SWDC Book Fair at old Greytown Library 10 August from 

10am – 2pm.  Proceeds to return to Council general 

account. 

 

Martinborough Library has gained McKenzie Trust funding 

for a Te Reo programme. 

 

Speakers 

 

 

 

 

Ewan Hyde spoke generally on future cooperation 

between Libraries  at a regional level.  A regional 

Workshop on libraries in the greater Wellington region is 

to be held in October and Ewan and Helen will be 

representing the Wairarapa Library Service.  The 

Workshop will bring together SMART consortium libraries, 

KOTUI libraries and Independent libraries to look at 

common values and principles and to look at next steps. 

Specific item/s for 

Council consideration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statistics – Library performance measures need to be 

standardised and Helen and Ewan to bring a draft 

proposal to next meeting after discussion with CE’s and 

that Officers bring LTP’s to next meeting for discussion on 

consistent standards. 

 

“That the Wairarapa Library Service recommend the 

implementation of “Fundview” at SWDC Libraries in 

line with the programme in Carterton.” 

Moved L Hay/Seconded Cr R Carter. 

General 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting  

 

Tuesday 9 September at Carterton Events Centre at 3pm. 

 

 


